
 

 

 
         Date: 4 Sep 2023 
 

 

Dear KJS Families, 

Hooray!! 

We had our first lunch service today and it was all quite smooth. We had positive comments from 
some students, portions were generous and it all smelt delicious! 
  

But very importantly: Students must bring in their own cutlery!! 

  

A memo was sent out on the Chartwells app on this and mentioned in last Friday’s school Newsletter. 
Please ensure your children bring their own forks, spoons or chopsticks as we cannot provide enough 
for everyone. 

  

If you have any questions, please contact Chartwells on their Hotline/WhatsApp: 9551-6983 

  

Thank you for the fabulous support! 

  

KJS PTA Team 

 

 


